"PARK CITY | DEER VALLEY DRIVE PROJECT

1884 CONSTRUCTION

NIGHT TIME WORK NOTICE
July 29th at 1:00 am

Beginning early Monday morning

Crews need to make a deep trench under Deer Valley Drive at the intersection of Rossi Hill
Drive and Sunnyside Drive to make necessary water line connections. To maintain safety
and minimize impacts, crews will start this work on 7/29/13 at 1:00 am (early Monday
morning). Crews will work through Monday until the connection is complete.

Traffic will be down to one lane with flagging operations in place. Access to and from
Rossi Hill Drive / Deer Valley Loop Road to Deer Valley Drive will be closed from 7/29/13
at 1:00 am to 7/30/13 at 7:00 pm.

FOR MORE INFORMATION CONTACT:
Public Involvement Coordinator
Kim Clark - kim@v-i-a-consulting.com or (801) 860-7354



